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King Street Cycleway 
Project update 
July 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Construction of the King Street 
Cycleway is continuing between 
Clarence Street and York Street. 
Work is progressing well on King Street with 
traffic light relocations now complete. 

Night work will continue throughout July, with the 
addition of weekend work to start widening the 
road for the cycleway. 

Upcoming Night work 
We will continue working on Sunday to Thursday 
from 8pm and 5am between Clarence and York 
Streets. Noisier work will be completed before 
midnight. 

Weekend work from Friday 25 July 
We will be completing weekend work from 8pm 
Friday 25 July to 5am Monday 28 July, on King 
Street between Clarence Street and York Street 
(weather permitting). 

On Friday night from 8pm until 8am Saturday  
we will be completing noisier work such as saw 
cutting, concrete work and jackhammering.  We 
will also be excavating the road, pouring concrete 
and completing road resurfacing. During daytime 
hours, we will continue saw cutting, excavation  
and concrete work. 

On Saturday night from 11pm to Sunday 10am we 
will be jackhammering, saw cutting, continuing 
concrete work and completing road 
reinstatement.  

On Sunday night from 7pm to Monday 5am, 
there will be intermittent noisy work to reinstate 
the road and complete general site clean-up.  

Our activities include: 
• Excavating

• Jackhammering and saw cutting

• Concrete work
• Road resurfacing

Working continuously across the weekend will 
allow us to complete essential work while 
minimising our impact to the community and road 
users during the week.  

What will this mean for you? 
We’ll be using machinery such as jackhammers, 
saw cutters, excavators, concrete trucks, 
compactors, and lighting towers.  
Work will be carried out continuously however, it 
will be staged to manage impacts to the 
surrounding community. 
You may notice: 
• Traffic controllers and signage

• Pedestrians and motorists should follow
advice from traffic control who will guide
road users and pedestrians safely around the
work area.

• Lane closures between Clarence and York
Streets.

Managing our impacts 
Our work requires the use of machinery that 
generates noise, light and vibration. To manage 
this, we’ll implement a range of measures such as 
turning off machinery when not in use, installing 
noise reducing blankets around construction 
sites and fitting equipment with devices to 
minimise noise.  
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Staying up to date 
The best way to be kept informed about the project is by signing up to the project email distribution list. 

Please visit our website to subscribe transport.nsw.gov.au/king-street-cycleway  

Approximate location of work area 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 491 566 

community@mackcivil.com.au 

You can write to our construction partner 
at: Mack Civil, 5/113 Boundary Road, 
Peakhurst NSW 2210 

Visit the online portal go to  
transport.nsw.gov.au/king-street-cycleway 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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